
 
 
 
 
 

INFORMATION UPDATE 

FROM THE BOARD OF MALEK FAHD ISLAMIC SCHOOL 

Monday, 1 February 2021 

 

Assalamualaikum 

The Board wishes all parents, students and staff a wonderful new school year. It promises to be most 
exciting with new developments and changes planned. All will be explained in detail in coming 
weeks. 
 
Survey of Parents 
The Board has long recognised the importance of hearing parents and considering their views in 
decisions that affect the School and its future directions. Unfortunately, the impacts of COVID-19 in 
2020 prevented the Board from initiating more direct engagement with parents. 
 
To obtain the views of parents in relation to many important matters, the Board has decided to 
arrange for a survey of parents early in the school year. 
 
The Board has engaged the services of a group called ‘National School Surveys’ to conduct the 
survey. This group is a division of the ‘Victorian Counselling & Psychological Services’ and is highly 
experienced in conducting and delivering services of this type. 
 
The conduct of the survey and the analysis of responses will be managed by the company 
independently of the Board and the School. The School will not be aware of the responses of 
individual families. Your privacy is assured. 
 
It will be an online survey with arrangements for it to be delivered in other languages if you so 
choose. 
 
More details will be provided soon. The Board urges you and all families to respond to the survey to 
provide us with an accurate understanding of parents’ views on a range of important matters. 
 
The Board intends to arrange for the views of staff and students to be collected in a similar way later 
in Term 1. 
 
Jazakallah Khairan for your ongoing support. 
 
Wassalam 
 
DR JOHN BENNETT 
Chair 


